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Duke Power Company
_ ATTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President

Nuclear Production Department
422 South Church Street
Charlotte, NC 28242

-Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: MEETING SUMMARY - bOCKET NO. 50-369/84-15

This refers to the enforcement conference conducted at our re uest in the
Region II Office on May 9, 1984. This conference related to activities
authorized by NRC License No. NPF-9 for McGuire Nuclear Station Unit 1.
The subjects discussed are detailed in the enclosed inspection report.

Our_ concerns regarding failure to follow procedures and the implementation
of your /erification program for performance of operating activities were
expressed to you at the conference and your positive response to our concerns
is appreciated.

It is our opinion that the conference was beneficial and has provided for a
better understanding of the inspection and enforcement issues. In accordance
with Section 2.790 of NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title 10, Code of
Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and enclosure will be placed in the
NRC's Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, we will be pleased to
discuss them.

Sincerely,

James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator

Enclosure:
Inspection Report No. 50-369/84-15

cc w/ encl:
M. D. McIntosh, Plant Manager
J. T. Moore, Project Manager

e405300368 840524bec w/ encl: PDR ADOCK 05000369PDRNRC Resident Inspector a
| _ Document Control Desk

State of North Carolina
* NOTE SEE ATTACHED SHEET FOR CONCURRENCES
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Duke Power Company , ,

ATTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President
Nuclear Production Department

422 South Church Street
Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: MEETING SUMMARY - DOCKET NO. 50-369/84-15

This refers to the enforcement conference conducted at our request, in the
Region II Office on May 9,1984. This conference related to activities
authorized by NRC License No. NPF-9 for McGuire Nuclear Station Unit 1.
The subjects discussed are detailed in the enclosed inspection report.

Our concerns regarding failure to follow procedures and the implementation
of your verification program for performance of operating activities were
expressed to you at the conference and your positive response to our concerns
is appreciated.

It is our opinion that the conference was beneficial and has provided for a
better understanding of the inspection and enforcement issues. In accordance
with Section 2.790 of NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title 10, Code of
Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and enclosure will be placed in the
NRC's Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, we will be pleased to
discuss them.

Sincerely,

|

James P. O'Reilly:
| Regional Administrator

Enclosure:
Inspection Report No. 50-369/84-15;

cc w/ encl:
M. D. McIntosh, Plant Manager
J. T. Moore, Project Manager

bec w/ encl:
NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of North Carolina
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